
August Newsletter 

 A Message from the Principal 
 
July 28, 2023 
 

Dear Coyote Families, 
 

As the summer break ends I would like to share that the “Project READy” program for incoming kindergarten 
students had 25 families with consistent participation, lesson packets were picked up every Wednesday and 
Story time was held at 12:00p.m.  Our Summer Skills provided various events such as art, board games, 
lego’s, music/dance, cooking, recreation, math games, and technology (computer lab) with an average of 65 
students attending Monday through Thursday. 
 

Class orientations will be held the last week of July, orientations will be held in the classrooms except for 6th 
grade (Orientation will be held in the MPR).  Dates and times are listed below: 
 
                       Monday, July 31st                   5th Grade Orientation (3:00p.m.) 
                                                                       4th Grade Orientation (4:00p.m.) 
                       Tuesday, August 1st               Kindergarten Orientation (3:00p.m., and 5:00p.m.) 
                                                                       1st Grade Orientation (4:00p.m.) 
                                                                       2nd Grade Orientation (5:00p.m.) 
                       Wednesday, August 2nd         3rd Grade Orientation (3:00p.m.) 
                                                                       6th Grade Orientation (4:00p.m.)       
 

Students return to school on August 3rd.   
 

Doors open at 7:25a.m., if students are going to have breakfast, they can go directly into the MPR.  If not, they 
are to go outside.  The morning bell rings at 7:56a.m.  If a student arrives after this time, it is considered a   
tardy.   
 

SAFETY CHANGES: 
              - Only students will be allowed in the building in the mornings. 
              - Parents of kindergarteners may walk their students to class the first two days “ONLY”.  Moving  
                forward, adults, parents, siblings will not be allowed to hang out in the mornings.  ALL adults visiting   
                the school must sign in at the front office and get a visitors badge.   
 

Please be sure to read the “Student Expectations and Attendance” information on page four of this newsletter.  
Thank you. 
 

Welcome back Coyotes, and let’s make it a great year! 
 

                                                     Respectfully, 
                       Dr. Saulsby 

     



MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

31 
3:00p 5th Grade 
Orientation 
4:00p 4th Grade 
Orientation 

 

1 
3:00p Kindergarten  
Orientation 
4:00p 1st Grade 
Orientation 
5:00p 2nd Grade 
Orientation 
5:00p Kindergarten 
Orientation 

2 
3:00p 3rd Grade 
Orientation 
4:00p 6th Grade 
Orientation (MPR) 
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2:15p Boys’/Girls’ 
Volleyball Tryouts 

15 
 

 

2:15p Boys’/Girls’ 
Volleyball Tryouts 

16 

 
 

2:15p Boys’/Girls’ 
Volleyball Tryouts 

17 
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21 

 

22 

 

23 

 
24 25 

Student Council 
Applications DUE 

28 
 
 

2:30p A-Team Boys’ 
Volleyball Game 
@ Davis 
2:30p A-Team Girls’ 
Volleyball Game 
Home Game (Davis) 
 

29 
 
 

2:30p B-Team Boys’ 
Volleyball Game 
Home Game (Davis) 
2:30p B-Team Girls’  
Volleyball Game 
@ (Davis) 
 

30 31 
 
 

HALF-DAY 
NOON DISMISSAL 

 

JULY/AUGUST 2023 

ACADIENCE BENCHMARK TESTING 

ACADIENCE BENCHMARK MAKE-UP TESTING 

STUDENT COUNCIL CAMPAIGN WEEK 



 
     NEW STAFF  2023-2024 

Ms. Ioannou 
5th Grade Teacher 

Ms. Ramakesavan 
5th Grade Teacher 

Mrs. Navarro 
4th Grade Teacher 

Mrs. Wook 
Resource Teacher 

Miss White 
5th Grade Teacher 

 

Ms. Hatfield 
ResourceTeacher 

Miss White 
5th Grade Teacher 



NOTICES 
 

STUDENT 
RIGHTS/RESPONSIBILITIES 

ATTENDANCE 

JUST A REMINDER 
 

Being on time, and good attendance is essential for all      
students during these difficult times.  Absences are not     

conducive to a strong learning experience,                       
absences will affect grades. 

 

It is important for you to notify the Front Office                   
at 696-8200 if your child is going to be out for the day due 

to illness or if they have a medical/dental appointment 
 

Flowing Wells Attendance Policy states that students may 
have 10 absences for the year.   Parents of students with  

excessive absenteeism will be contacted by                      
Mrs. Martinez or Principal Dale. 

 

 
 

Student Rights: 
 Right to learn 
 Right to be respected and treated with kindness 
 Right to a safe school 
 Right to be an individual 
 Right to express yourse f 
 Right to tell your side of the story 
 
Student Responsibilities: 
 Responsibility to allow others to work and learn 
 Responsibility to complete assignments 
 Responsibility to make school a good place to be 
 Responsibility to care of property 
 Responsibility to come to school 
 Responsibility to obey school rules 
 
Centennial Behavioral Expectations: 
 

    Safety 
                      Respect 
                                          Responsibility 
 

All students need to conduct themselves in a way that 
promotes their ability to be successful learners.  The 
following behaviors are considered unacceptable and 

will result in consequences supported by the 
Flowing Wells Disciplinary Policies. 

 
Unacceptable Behaviors: 
 Disruptive behavior and insubordination 
 Verbal abuse 
 Academic dishonesty 
 Stealing 
 Destruction of property 
 Violation of any local, state, or federal law 
 Inappropriate dress and appearance 
 Gang-related activity 
 Tardiness and truancy 



NOTICES 






















